St Jude’s Newsletter

Friday 5th May 2023

School Noticeboard

It is SAT's week starting Tuesday 9th May for
Year 6. We will be providing an early morning
free breakfast, starting at 8:15 Tuesday to Fri-
day.

Due to Year 6 using the hall next Wednesday
for SAT's , the Tea and Tots is cancelled next
week. We look forward to seeing you
Wednesday 17th May.

E-Safety Tip

Dates for your Diary

Monday 8th May— Additional bank holiday for Kings coronation.
Tuesday 9th May—SAT's Week.
Tuesday 16th May—Year 4 Trip to Blackpool
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Our attendance for this week

Reception

Our school attendance for the week is 92.5 % which is below the
national attendance expected of 95 %.

Well done to Year 1 who get to keep the St Jude’s attendance
cup for the week!




